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Modification of the Auditor’s Report 

We have made the following modification to our auditor’s report. 

Relationship with the State of Colorado 
As discussed in Note 1 – Nature of Operations and Summary of Significant Accounting Policies, the 
financial statements of the Colorado State Fair Authority are intended to present the financial position 
and cash flows for only that portion of the financial reporting entity, the State of Colorado, which is 
attributable to the transactions of the Colorado State Fair Authority. They do not purport to, and do 
not, present fairly the financial position of the State of Colorado as of June 30, 2021, and the changes 
in its financial position, or, where applicable, its cash flows, for the years then ended in conformity 
with accounting principles generally accepted in the United States of America. Our opinion is not 
modified with respect to this matter. 

This report is intended solely for the information and use of the State of Colorado Legislative Audit Committee, 
the Office of the State Auditor, the Board of the Authority and management of the Authority and is not intended 
to be, and should not be, used by anyone other than these specified parties. However, upon release by the 
Legislative Audit Committee this report is a public document. 

Denver, Colorado 
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